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14th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Petworth History Week, next week, Rowan class will be taking a walk 
around Petworth with a visit to Petworth Cottage Museum. This visit will take 
place on Thursday 29th September and is covered by our local visits consent. 
 
Our class focus is “Petworth through the eyes of a child”. We will encourage the 
children to think about how the buildings and streets they see and walk along were 
seen and trodden by children over time. They will learn how the buildings have 
changed in use, and using photos to see how specific locations looked different 
100 years ago to how they see it today.  
 
We will visit use photos to compare the life of children in the past to how they live 
their own lives today. 
 
In the Cottage Museum we will think about what it might have been like to grow 
up in a home like this. 
 
Full school uniform must be worn, but please wear sensible shoes for walking, (this 
may be trainers) and don’t forget to bring a coat. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs McGrath 
Rowan Class Teacher 
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